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The Maryland Department of Health (MDH) is closely monitoring the current Monkeypox
outbreak and providing updates to partners and constituents as information becomes
available. Find U.S. Monkeypox case counts by state on the CDC website.

Please share these new and updated resources throughout your network.

● MDH developed a monkeypox webpage: health.maryland.gov/monkeypox.
This page includes regularly updated monkeypox FAQs as well as English and
Spanish factsheets and resources for clinicians. We strongly encourage all
providers to review these materials regularly and share the resources widely.

● Scan the QR code for MDH information and resources.

Cut and paste the above image(s) into your organization’s communications,
including newsletters, email, and social media posts. The QR code links directly
to the MDH Human Monkeypox information page.

The Maryland Department of Health (MDH) is dedicated to protecting and improving the health
and safety of all Marylanders through disease prevention, access to care, quality management
and community engagement. Follow us at http://www.twitter.com/MDHealthDept and at
Facebook.com/MDHealthDept.

https://www.cdc.gov/poxvirus/monkeypox/response/2022/us-map.html
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